
 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 

16 April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I have attached an important poster regarding attendance and I urge you to take the 

time to read this very carefully. The new framework around attendance is coming into 

force from 19th August. Please note the impact of term-time leave and irregular 

attendance. 

 

This is a government initiative and NOT a school initiative but I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank those of you who have been striving to improve attendance over 

time and to those of you who have never taken term-time leave. 

 

Here, at Broomhill, there is a lot of casual illness and unauthorised absence and I was 

advised by Ofsted to have a representative from the governing body to act as 

Attendance Governor. Anne Leroux (parent of William, in Blue Base) has kindly offered 

to fulfil this role. Anne and I will be working closely together to support our families 

and to extend an offer of help wherever possible in order to get the children in school 

and on time. 

 

Both Anne and all of the staff here at Broomhill, wish to support you, our lovely 

families, as much as we possibly can. So please do contact either one of us if you need 

assistance with getting your child to school on time each day. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Jane ( headteacher@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk ) and Anne ( anne.leroux@live.fr ) 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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